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14 November 2022 

THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING THE IRN-2022 SYMPOSIUM ON 

PLASMA TECH – DRVING SUSTAINABLE FUTURE 

 

Dear Delegates, 

On behalf of the international symposium organizing committee, thank you for participating in our 

symposium on 10 – 11 November 2022. 

We received many positive comments from the guest speakers, participants, staff, and community members 

about the meaningful experience the symposium was for everyone who attended, especially the members. 

Our success was in no small part due to the experts such as you who could answer questions, disseminate 

information, and administer informative screenings. 

Thank you for your time and dedication you gave to this event. Through such programs as this IRN-2022 

Symposium on Plasma Tech – Driving Sustainable Future, we can work together toward the goal of helping 

our little corner of the world become the better place. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Professor Dr.Dheerawan  Boonyawan 

Chairman of the IRN-2022 Symposium 

Principal Investigator of CMU International Research Network (IRN) 

Chiang Mai University, THAILAND 
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